
The COVID-19 MOBILE TESTING VAN will be located at
Parking Lot # 7 which is located behind 
Scotts Drugs at 701 Park Avenue 
 
All residents who want to be tested can walk up to the
Mobile Unit and be tested. 
Tests will be administered by order of appearance.

All forms of insurance are accepted. You MUST bring 
your insurance card with you AS WELL AS a form 
of I.D.   
If you do not have insurance, please bring your 
Social Security Card and there will be NO Charge.

The test will take about 10 minutes and will be
administered via throat swab by a licensed
nurse. A blood sample will be taken to test
for antibodies

Due to the anticipated crowd,

please OBEY signs and directions

when you arrive and OBSERVE

ALL SOCIAL DISTANCING

GUIDELINES.
 

We can successfully test up to

150 residents each day.

The City of Plainfield in partnership
with Salerno Medical Associates will
provide COVID-19 testing for all
Plainfield residents. 

Thank you for doing your part 
to flatten the curve.

June 15th to June 19th, 8AM – 4PM.


